
November is a time of giving thanks and expressing gratitude, and I want
to express my appreciation for the Wildcat Staff and Faculty. Our team
goes above and beyond daily, working diligently for our Wildcats’ success.
I am very grateful to be part of such an amazing community – from our
cafeteria team to our security team, from our facilities team to our
clerical team, from our classroom teachers to our support staff – thank
you for all you do. I appreciate you.

Thank you to our Wildcat families and local community. We appreciate
your on-going support, and we recognize your efforts as we work to be
better than we were yesterday. Together we are stronger.

Thank you to our amazing Wildcats – thank you for continuing to strive for
success and coming to FGMS every day ready to learn. Thank you for
being kind to those around you, showing your school spirit, and always
doing your best.

As always, the safety and well-being of our students remains our top
priority. We continue to adhere to all safety protocols, and we encourage
everyone to remain vigilant and cooperative in our efforts to maintain
and safe and healthy learning environment. Remember if you see
something, say something, and always follow the Glen House Rules – be
respectful, responsible, and safe.

I want to wish you all a wonderful Thanksgiving, and I hope you have an
amazing time with loved ones filled with joy and moments to cherish.

Take care and stay safe,

Dr. Norris
#StrongerTogether #WildcatPride
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Safety & Security 
at the Glen

Students are required to wear their ID badges ALL
day EVERY day while on campus. The ID picture
must be visible. 

First Violation = Verbal Warning
Second Violation = Lunch Detention
First 4 IDs = FREE
Starting with 5th ID = $5 charge to the student’s
account
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Club & Activities
Updates

THE DISC GOLF CLUB BEGAN MEETING IN

OCTOBER AND IS  WELCOMING ADDITIONAL

STUDENTS TO JOIN US ON TUESDAYS FROM

3:55 TO 4:45 ON THE FIELD NEAR THE

TRACK .

PLEASE CONTACT MR.  BERNASCONI WITH

ANY QUESTIONS ABOUT THE CLUB.

Happy Know-Vember, Wi ldcats! Come
check out one of our brand new
nonfict ion books and impress your
fr iends with some facts. We are at 10%
of our reading minutes goal for the
school year! Remember to log your
reading in Beanstack, earn badges, and
win pr izes in the Media Center ( ILC).
Remember to also return your checked
out l ibrary books so that you can check
out more for winter break. 
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November 1   
AWAY basketball game at Ramblewood 4:30pm

November 4
HOME basketball game 4:30pm

November 5 - Election Day
Report Cards Issued & Teacher Planning Day

No School for Students

November 6
Parent University via Teams

November 7
PTO Meeting in the Media Center 

November 11
No School - Veterans Day

November 12 
AWAY basketball game at Bair 4:30pm

November 13
AWAY basketball game at Somerset 4:30pm

November 15
PAWS at the Glen 9:30am

November 21
SAC and SAF Meeting in Media Center 8:30am

November 22
Interim Reports


